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This week we have been ôcelebrating uniquenessõ throughout Autism 

Awareness Week. Some classes have been looking at how autism is for 

different people and what it means to them. We have celebrated our 

special interests which we have displayed in our Autism Ribbon.  



  

 

 

What is best?  

Renewable  or  non-renewable energy?  

This was the question we asked the KS4 Geography option group.  

They had to give their answers using facial expressions.  

The Geography option group are studying a unit of work called ôSustainable Tourismõ. They 

were asked where the British choose to go for their holidays and why they are taking more 

holidays. They came up with so many ideas and opinions, we couldnõt finish the lesson! 



  

 

  

Students from Oak Bridge spent a very sunny day at Aldenham Park. We walked across 

fields to reach the park from Elstree/Borhamwood train station. We walked round the lake, 

saw all forms of wildlife including huge Carp fish and had a picnic by the lake. Some of our 

students made a huge fuss of a local friendly dog!  


